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Remember you must follow the school district’s Student 
Code of Conduct and DART’s Rider Code of Conduct 

while on a DART bus, at a DART bus stop and at DART 
Central Station, or you can lose this privilege. 

See you on board soon!

All North High School and Harding 
Middle School students ride DART for 
free this year. You can hop on the bus 
for no cost any time and any day, but 
you MUST HAVE your student ID!  

DID 
YOU 
KNOW?

Ride DART for Free! 

Visit ridedart.com 
to learn more about 

DART schedules 
and bus services. 

All you have to do is show your student ID card to the driver when you 
board a DART bus. You cannot use another student’s ID card or a photo 
of yours. Be sure to bring the physical ID card with you at all times. 


